
ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

MARCH 22, 2017 

 

The March 22, 2017 Curriculum Committee meeting was called to order by Tim Neville 4:56 

PM. 

 

Present:  Tim Neville, Ray Peabody and Stacy Thurston 

Absent: None 

Also Present: Walter Kruzel, John Dague and Michelle Middleton 

 

Items for Discussion:   

 

Introduction to Auto 

Mr. Dague presented proposed a .5 credit, one semester Introduction to Auto course.  This course 

would fill a need for an automotive course that is not at the vocational level and would provide 

students with an overview of vehicle systems, teach some basic car maintenance, and discuss 

basic financial impacts of car ownership.  This course would attract students who are interested 

in cars, but do not want all of the information and practice provided in Auto I.  It would not 

eliminate students from taking Auto I and Auto II, but instead could be a good way for students 

to gauge their interest for these courses.  This course would be open to students in Grades 9-12. 

Additional staff would not be needed.  No books are needed; free online resources can be used.  

Committee members approved this course addition. 

 

Data Presentation 

Ms. Middleton presented a short presentation as a part of the ongoing data conversations 

conducted in subcommittee meetings.  Committee members requested some changes to the 

format of the presentation and for clarification of the information gained from each assessment.   

Ms. Middleton discussed the interventions and next steps being taken as a result of the data 

analysis being conducted by the Academic Office.   

 

Revisions and additional information will be provided at the April 19, 2017 Curriculum 

subcommittee meeting. 
 

Items from the Table - None 

 

Adjournment – The meeting was adjourned at 6:09 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Michelle Middleton 

Chief Academic Officer 


